
 

 

27 September 2021 
 
Our Ref: HP8183 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
I am pleased to inform you that Year 5 will be visiting Mary Arden’s Farm in Stratford-upon-Avon to gain an understanding of life 
during Tudor times. 
 
Mr Caldwell’s class (5ED) will be visiting on Wednesday 20th October 2021.   
  
In order for this visit to go ahead, a voluntary contribution of £15.00 per child is required. 
 
Your child will need to arrive at school on this day (via the main entrance on Dover Street) at 8.15 am for registration.  The coach 
will be leaving at 8.30 am.  WE WILL NOT BE ABLE TO WAIT FOR LATE ARRIVALS. The coach will be returning to school at 
approximately 4.00 pm.   
 
Your child will need to bring a packed lunch on this day in a suitable bag.  Please do not send chocolate, fizzy drinks or drinks in 
glass bottles for safety reasons.  Pupils who are entitled to free school meals will be provided with a packed lunch from 
school.   
  
Children should come to school wearing their school uniform as usual and wear suitable walking shoes for the outdoors, including a 
waterproof jacket in case of rain.   
 
If your child suffers from travel sickness, please ensure that they take a travel sickness pill before coming to school.  If they need to 
take one for the return journey, please place one in an envelope with your child’s name clearly written on the front and pass it to a 
member of staff upon arrival.  You will be asked to sign a slip giving your permission for a member of staff to administer this pill. You 
will be asked to sign a consent form giving your permission for a member of staff to administer this pill. 
 
Children may take a maximum of £5.00 spending money in a named purse. 
 

Please collect your child at 4.00 pm sharp from the main school entrance on Dover Street. If you would like your child to 
walk home alone then please confirm on the slip below. 
 
Please complete and return the slip, together with £15.00, before Wednesday 13th October 2021. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs R Sandhu 
Head of School 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
TO:  5ED 
 
I give permission for my child: _______________________ in class: 5ED to visit Mary Arden’s Farm on Wednesday 20th October  
and enclose a voluntary contribution of £15.00 
 
I will collect my child at 4.00 pm prompt from the school hall       YES   NO   
 
 
I give permission for my child to walk home alone                                  YES   NO 
 
Signed: _____________________ (Parent/Guardian)  Date: _____________ 

 

 



 

 

 
 


